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Fallen Tree Cleared at 100 Acres on Christmas Eve 
On Friday 24th December 2021 the Works Depot received an urgent request to clean up a large 
limb that had come down blocking vehicle and pedestrian access to 100 Acres, as well as a portion 
of New Farm Road. 
 
Given that several Work Depot Staff had already commenced Annual Leave, those Staff members 
who remained on island rallied around and organised chainsaws, blowers, ropes, and the Council 
Roads Department loader and diligently went about clearing the fallen limb in quick time. 
 
Eddie, Alan, Matty, Nev and Mal are to be commended for achieving a good outcome in a short 
amount of time, keeping any inconvenience to the public to a minimum. 
 
This is a good reminder that if the public notices any access or egress issues across the island 
reserves and road network, please contact the works depot. 
 
Malcolm Snell 

TEAM LEADER – WORKS AND DEPOT 
12 January 2021      
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